Chris O'Brien

From:

Judy Jones <judykjones@cox.net>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 5:04 PM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

SUPPORT H5473

Dear Chair Abney and Members of the House Committee on Finance,

I am writing to ask your support for H5473, which would raise revenue by increasing the income tax for persons with net income over \$625,000. At a time when the state budget is so challenged, and we face potential federal revenue losses for important programs that disproportionately vulnerable children, older adults, and low income households, the state will need additional resources to protect basic services like health care, food, housing and heating assistance.

Thank you for considering my request.

Judy K. Jones

20 Bateman Ave, Newport RI